
CEPP Agenda 
October 6, 2010 

213 Library 
8:30-9:30 a.m. 

  
In attendance:  Logan Brenner, Rochelle Calhoun, Terry Diggory, Mimi Hellman, Chris Kopec, Josh Ness, 
Bob Turner, Ann Henderson, and Anita Harris 

I.  Accepting on-line classes from other institutions, Ann Henderson and Anita Harris 
 
CEPP conducted a discussion of whether we should change our current policy that “On-line/distance 
learning courses ... cannot earn transfer credit.” We agreed that the issue has become timely for a 
number of reasons.   

�x Skidmore students may take on-line Skidmore courses offered through a long running pilot 
program in the Office of the Dean of Special Programs in the summer (LS2 126 Love in Art and 
Idea, BI 110 Biology of the Mind, BU 338 Foundations of Finance, MU 306 History of Jazz in 
America, and 



 
II. FEC’s Division of the Disciplines discussion at Faculty Meeting 
CEPP discussed the Division of Disciplines discussion from Friday’s faculty meeting.  Currently, there are 
three division of the disciplines:  1.  for meeting with DOF to identify opportunities for collaborations; 2. 
For faculty governance; and 3 for breadth requirements in the curriculum, although this is at the course 


